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City of Folsom  
L&L District Advisory Committee 

 
Notice of Vacancy  

Invitation for Applications 
 

Applications Due: Ongoing 
 

 

The Folsom City Council is seeking applications from people interested in serving on the 

Landscaping and Lighting District Advisory Committee.  These vacancies are for 

representatives from the following districts: 

 

Terms Ending December 2024: Terms Ending December 2026: 

 

Natoma Valley Briggs Ranch 

Steeplechase Cobble Ridge 

The Residences at American River Canyon Folsom Heights/Calif Hills 

Willow Springs Hannaford Cross 

 Los Cerros 

 Silverbrook 

 

The Landscaping and Lighting District Advisory Committee’s purpose is to help enhance 

the line of communication between City staff and elected/appointed city bodies and to 

make recommendations to the Landscaping and Lighting District Manager and to the 

Community Development and Public Works Director concerning the maintenance and 

associated costs to maintain and improve landscaping and lighting districts.  

 

Term: Four Years Terms; if appointed mid-term, will serve remainder of four year term. 

Necessary Qualifications:  Members of the Landscaping and Lighting District Advisory 

Committee must be residents and registered voters of the City of Folsom and must be 

residents or owners within their respective landscaping and lighting district.  

Meeting Schedule:  3rd Thursday of each month, 7:00 pm 

Compensation: None   

 

Applications Due:  Ongoing 
Application forms are available on the City of Folsom website or can be requested by 

email to CityClerkDept@folsom.ca.us  

mailto:CityClerkDept@folsom.ca.us

